
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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               New Website            
 
We hope you have all had chance to look at 
our new website – www.hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
 
We would welcome any comments, 
feedback or suggestions.  Please email these 
to Mrs Jarrett ejar5482@hailey.oxon.sch.uk 

 

Dates for Next Term 
 
14th June – Non-Uniform Day 
15th June – FOHS Colour Run Fete 
19th – 21st June – Griffin residential 
25th June – Unicorn Class to Science Oxford 
25th June – Vision screening Reception 
25th June – Cheese & Wine Evening Pegasus 
26th – 28th June – Phoenix Residential 
1st July – Unicorns Ultra Olympics 
2nd July – Transition morning 
5th July – Leavers’ Disco FOHS 
16th July – KS2 Performance 
23rd July, 1.15pm – End of Term 
 

Celebration Assembly  
 
Our celebration assembly took place this 
morning.  
 
Certificates were awarded to:  
 
Pegasus – Emily, Lilah 
 
Unicorn – Edward, Holly 
 
Phoenix – Felix, Theore 
 
Griffin – Arthur, Oliver 
 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent 
governor. More information on the process, 
plus eligibility criteria and a nomination 
form, are available from the school office. If 
you are interested, completed nomination 
forms must be received in the school office 
by 12.00pm on Friday 14th June. 

Information for Residentials 
 
The PowerPoint from the recent meeting 
regarding KS2 residentials was sent home 
this week via ParentPay.   



 

From all at Hailey School, have a 
good weekend.   
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Colour Run Reminder – Final Call 
 

 
  
Next Saturday is our school summer fete and Colour Run. 
  

• The paint powder is on order 

• The course is being mapped out 

• The drinks are chilling 

• And the BBQ prepped 
  
It will be a fab family day with music, mayhem and merriment for all ages. Signups are just 
for those participating in the colour run, you can come along and support the fete on the 
day for free. 
 
Now, we appreciate last minute plans can go array, so if you do still need to sign up, you 
can. Head to the website now and secure your space. We may have a few sign ups 
reserved for on the day in case you make a last-minute change to plans.   
  
To those that are coming – Don’t forget your white T shirts and sunglasses! 
 
Non School Uniform Day – Friday 14th June 
  

 
  
Next Friday, all children are invited to come to school in non-school uniform to help raise 
further funds for the schools current fundraising initiatives and supporting the FOHS 
Colour Run. 
  
Please get your child to bring in a donation towards our Colour Run Tombola on Friday 
14th - think unopened gifts, teddies, bottles of vino - or £1 towards the school’s current 
fundraising bid for some mental health awareness activations within the school. 
  
Then get yourself over to the FOHS website to book your Colour Run tickets and come 
down and enjoy the summer fete on Saturday 15th June. 
 


